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Mammals 

Concept: Do you feel lucky? We will use our estimation skills this week. Let’s see how good we have 

become at guessing how many items there are verses the actual numbers of items. A game called “Which 

One Is Not a Mammal” is also planned. 

 

Motor: We will review all the playground rules as we put a “Spring” in our step as we venture 

outside this week. Hopefully!! 

 

 

 
  

Language Arts: In addition to our discussions about mammals, we will play a game entitled 

SHH….A Soft Sound.  We will also enjoy making nonsense sentences. Our oral language game will be 

“Fill in the Blank” and Story #10 will be introduced along with the following reading words read and play.  

Craft and Writing: Our papers are focusing on our new shapes, hexagon and heart.  We 

are using our handprints to make a shamrock.  Cutting practice will be reinforced this week. 
 

We will continue our discussions on animals.      

We are looking forward the first day of Spring! It will be here very soon!!! 

Have a great week! 

Ms. Paula, Mrs. Karen, Mrs. Cathy, Mrs. Amanda and Mrs. Susan 

 

Reminders and Upcoming Events 
 Have you registered for the 2018-19 school year 

for our summer camp? There are spots still 

available. Request your registration form today! 

 Have you signed up on the REMIND app to get 

emergency info regarding our center? 

 St. Patrick’s Day celebration-Friday, March 16. 

 Spring celebrations-Wednesday and Thursday, 

March 21 and 22. 

 Spring Break-March 26 thru March 30. No 

preschool classes. 

 

 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Evelyn Nelson  3/12 

 
 
 

Everyone’s a little Irish on St. 

Patrick’s Day! Let’s all wear 

green to celebrate. 

 


